
Notice of Budget  

(Pursuant to 29-1-106, CRS)  

  

NOTICE CONCERNING BUDGET AMENDMENT NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN to all 
interested parties that the necessity has arisen to amend the Aspen Springs Metro District's 2022 
Budget; that a copy of the proposed Amended 2022 Budget has been filed in the office of the 
Aspen Springs Metro District, where the same is open for public inspection; and that adoption of 
a Resolution to Amend the 2022 Budget will be considered at a regular meeting of the Aspen 
Springs Metro District to be held at 216 Metro Drive on 12-13-2022 at 6:00 P.M. Any elector 
within the District may, at any time prior to the final adoption of the Resolution to Amend the 
2022 Budget, inspect and file or register any objections thereto.  

  


